Closed All meetings, studies, gatherings, all closed until further notice.

Violin Concert TODAY- what? yes indeed, Jaime Jorge has given us a
private link to a concert entitled “A concert of Assurance in Times of
Need” Today at 5:30 p.m. on Youtube, code will be given at 5 p.m. at
our facebook page, per Jaime Jorge’s ministry request.

Newsletter Coming soon, we will send by email and by mail for those
who signed up for a hard copy.

Next week’s Offering

During these times of isolation and loneliness, it is imperative Christian
Record continues to provide resources and programs for this most
vulnerable population. April 11, 2020, is designated as the Annual Day of
Giving for Christian Record Services for the Blind.

Attention parents:

The Oregon Conference Children’s Ministries Department would like to
ask the parents in your church, to encourage their children, to participate
in the Children’s Challenge. Information will be provided on Facebook, or
you may call our church office for more information. (Monday-Thursday
1-2 p.m.)

New Phone number Dennis Mason 541-643-8990

Tithe and Offerings
We encourage you to go to RoseburgSDA.org to give online, or you may
send it to our church’s address below. Office will be closed for now on.

Prayer Requests
You may see your requests to our FB prayer group or call MaryAnn
Hakes 541-817-7649 or Rhonda Parker 541-957-5915.

Sunset Information
Sabbath ends at 7:44 p.m. & next week starts at 7:51 p.m.

PERSECUTION IS BETTER
THAN PESTILENGE
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